R-21- Correspondence- Jaesen Alfassa

From: Jaesen Alfassa <jalfassa@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 3:31 PM
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov>
Cc: RMazza@grafairfreight.com

Subject: Hamilton Loop Appoval

-EXTERNAL-
City Clerk,

| am a homeowner in the Hamilton District my address is 710 East 68th Street Long Beach California
90805.

| support and definitely want to see the Hamilton Loop project proceed and go through. Homeless
people are now living on the street adjacent to the freeway. We also have a loitering problem along the
freeways, which in turn causes a lot of trash. | wouldn't be surprised if these same loiterers are scoping
the neighborhood and causing theft.

Lets make Hamilton Beautiful.

Jaesen Alfassa



